DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
US ARMY INSTALLATION MANAGEMENT COMMAND
HEADQUARTERS, UNITED STATES ARMY GARRISON, FORT EISENHOWER
307 CHAMBERLAIN AVENUE
FORT EISENHOWER, GEORGIA 30905-5730

AMIM-EIW JAN 14 2025

MEMORANDUM FOR All Garrison Personnel

SUBJECT: Garrison Commander's Policy Memorandum No. 14 - Recycling

1. References:
a. 10 U.S.C. 2577, Disposal of Recyclable Materials, 21 July 2011.
b. DoDI 4715.23, Integrated Recycling and Solid Waste Management, 31 Aug 2018.
c. E013834, Regarding Efficient Federal Operations, 17 May 2018.

d. USASC&FG Reg 200-1, Fort Eisenhower Resource Recovery and Recycle
Program, 1 May 2007.

e. DOD Qualified Recycling Program Handbook, November 2010.

2. Purpose: To establish command policy and guidelines for recycling on Fort
Eisenhower and Gillem Enclave.

3. Applicability: This policy applies to all units and acfivities assigned, attached,
conducting training, or residing on Fort Eisenhower and Gillem enclave as tenants;
contractor activities and leases located within the limits of the Fort Eisenhower military
reservation; and members of Family housing. Participation in the Fort Eisenhower
Recycling Program is a requirement, not an option. During mobilization, this regulation
remains in effect.

4. Guidance:

a. All entities generating recyclable materials are required to implement recycling
programs with material being diverted to Fort Eisenhower Recycling. The items are
addressed to USASC&FG Regulation 200-1.

b. If paper requires shredding, only use one direction shredders. Cross-cut
shredding is not necessary when combining shredding material in a baler with other
large quantities of paper. Cross-cut shredded paper is not recyclable.



AMIM-EIW
SUBJECT: Garrison Commander's Policy Memorandum No. 14 - Recycling

¢. All construction confracts should include a statement that requires the contractor
to deliver all recyclable material to the Fort Eisenhower Qualified Recycling Program for
first right of refusal.
5. This policy will remain in effect until superseded or rescinded.

6. The proponent for this policy letter is Support Services Division, DFMWR, 706-791-

0319.

ANTHONY J. KAZOR
COL, CM
Commanding

.



